To,
Ciara Loftus.

I am currently a Business & Law student in my third and penultimate year at the Technological University of Dublin (TUD) and I am very interested in a summer internship position at Byrne Wallace.
I am also an FE-1 candidate after sitting three of the examinations in October. I recently received my results, and I passed my first three examinations while balancing the exams with my university studies. It was very difficult at times – however, the experience has definitely enhanced my academic and disciplinary skills.
There are two main reasons why I would love to work with Byrne Wallace this summer as an intern. Firstly, is the firms excellent reputation in terms of training and development of their solicitors. As an intern, and a future trainee solicitor I want to grow and develop as much as I possibly can. I think that Byrne Wallace can provide me with the best possible resources, tools, and opportunities to allow me to reach my full potential as a solicitor. The second reason is the firms emphasis on diversity and inclusion. Being from a disadvantaged socio-economic background,  I love that Byrne Wallace has aligned their values with a diversity and inclusion lens. 

Thank you for taking the time to read my application, and I hope to hear from you soon.

Regards,
Dylan Sattell.
